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Last week we were learning…

Maths: 

We started our unit on addition and subtraction 
with a game called maths, paper, scissors! We 
also looked at the difference between two single 
digit numbers.

Literacy: 

We have been editing our diary entries and 
writing up our final versions.

Science: 

We thought about the suitability of different 
materials based on their properties.

History: 

We thought about the first astronauts and the 
dangers they faced. We thought about the 
different equipment we would need to protect 
ourselves in space.
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Next week we will be 
learning…

Maths: we will be 
continuing our unit on 
addition and subtraction

Literacy: We will be
looking at imperative verbs 
and how to use them for 
instructional writing

Science: we are going to test 
materials for the suitability 
to make rocket mice

History: We will be 
researching the life of 
Katherine Johnson and her 
amazing contribution to 
the space race. 

Reminders

Spellings will come home on a 
Friday and the test will be the 
following Friday. Please make 
sure books come back into 
school on test day. (to collect a 
dojo!)

Reading records should be 
handed in whenever books need 
changing but we would ask 
that books are always handed 
in on a Wednesday so we can 
check that children have read 
at least three times that week 
(and they can collect a dojo)!

Please record anything they 
are reading; home books, 
magazines etc It all counts!

Homework. Please could books 
come back in on Monday 
mornings please. 

**PARENT LUNCH** 

Wednesday 16th October

Forms are being sent out this 
week
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